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20/01/2024  00:41:482024/0094/P INT Sue Mcneill The original planning application for this building was in question and was opposed by all residents in the area 

and still managed to get  built. The thought of  expanding this out of place commercial enterprise is appalling. 

Nearby residents including myself have had to complain several times about the noise. One time w henna 

complained about 5be noise I was told they couldn’t do anything as the guests were paying and enjoying 

themselves! Why on earth does this building need to be expanded.Holmes Road is already extremely busy do 

not add to this. The developer does not need this expansion apart from greed.
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